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The Banking Industry. 
We have no bank in our small town of Marong Victoria. 
We therefore have to rely on our nearest Australia Post outlets for banking services. 
But not all Banks offer their services to their customers via Australia Post. 
As Australia Post already has an Australia wide infrastructure in place I therefore urge this enquiry to 
consider the establishment of a bank within the Australia Post system to satisfy that need. 
Thank you for allowing me to be able to put forward my submission. 
Neil Anderson  
 


